
Year 2 
 

Spring 1 
 
Welcome back! 
 
Our unit of learning this half term 
is The Great Fire of London.  
 
Please look out for an email 
regarding our Year 2 SAT’s meeting 
for parents. This will provide you with all the information regarding SAT’s 
and what you can be doing to support your children to prepare for this. 
 
It has been lovely to see so many of you attending Early Bird Reading and 
we hope that you continue to come this half term. Each child should be 
reading at least four times a week to an adult.  
 
Also, please look out for this terms bingo homework as this will support 
you with your learning this half term.  

 
Quality Text 

 

Art  

 

We will be recreating the 
fury of The Great Fire of 

London through sketching. 

 

Reminder 
 

Please remember to 
send PE kits to 

school on a Monday 
and please can 

children have their 
reading books and 
diaries in their 
bags at all times. 

dwebster@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
lhardy@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
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